IN LOVING MEMORY OF

RUBY DOREEN RANDALL
28th January 1924 - 3rd September 2023

Service held at 12:00 on Wednesday 27th
September 2023

St Andrews church, Hornchurch



Entrance:
Nearer my God to thee

Welcome and opening prayer

Hym:
Lord of all hopefulness

1. Lord of all hopefulness, Lord of all joy,
whose trust, ever childlike, no cares could destroy,
be there at our waking, and give us, we pray,
your bliss in our hearts, Lord, at the break of the day.

2. Lord of all eagerness, Lord of all faith,
whose strong hands were skilled at the plane and the lathe,
be there at our labours, and give us, we pray,
your strength in our hearts, Lord, at the noon of the day.

3. Lord of all kindliness, Lord of all grace,
your hands swift to welcome, your arms to embrace,
be there at our homing, and give us, we pray,
your love in our hearts, Lord, at the eve of the day.

4. Lord of all gentleness, Lord of all calm,
whose voice is contentment, whose presence is balm,
be there at our sleeping, and give us, we pray,
your peace in our hearts, Lord, at the end of the day.
- Eulogy read by Reverend Ken Wylie

- Tributes from Sharon and Matthew

- Tribute video



Bible reading:

Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is
not proud. It does not dishonour others, it is not self-seeking, it is
not easily angered, it keeps no record of wrongs. Love does not
delight in evil but rejoices with the truth. It always protects, always
trusts, always hopes, always perseveres.

Love never fails.

And now these three remain: faith, hope and love. But the greatest
of these is love.

Prayers, concluding with the Lord’s Prayer:

Our Father, who art in heaven,
hallowed be thy name;
thy kingdom come;
thy will be done;
on earth as it is in heaven.
Give us this day our daily bread.
And forgive us our trespasses,
as we forgive those who trespass against us.
And lead us not into temptation;
but deliver us from evil.
For thine is the kingdom,
the power and the glory,
for ever and ever.
Amen.

Commendation

Depart church to graveside:
We'll meet again- Vera Lynn



The Randall family would like to thank you for the
cards, flowers and kind sympathy shown following
Rubys passing

Your support at this difficult time was very much

appreciated
Please join us afterwards at

22 Cedar Road
RM12 4YL
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